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LETTER DATED 17 DECEMBER 1992 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE
OF THE UNITED KINGDOM OF GREAT BRITAIN AND NORTHERN IRELAND TO
THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

I have the honour to refer to your note of 26 October 1992 concerning
implementation of Security Council resolution 778 (1992).

The United Kingdom Government is currently in the process of adopting the
legislation necessary in order to be able to identify the funds specified in
resolution 778 (1992). I will inform you what Iraqi assets held in the United

Kingdom, if any, are subject to the terms of that resolution as soon as the
information becomes available.

(Signed) D. H. A. HANNAY
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